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I oppose this because it takes the parks and public spaces away from the tax paying 

public and turns them I to homeless camps.  Parks and public spaces are important 

for quality of life for everyone.  We need a real humaine solution to homelessness 

that doesn't burden the average tax payer with housing the homeless in our shared 

spaces.  Think about spending money to provide homes for the homeless to help 

instead of taking away our parks. 


